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VACC Christmas closure 
 
This year, VACC will close during the Christmas/New Year period from Monday, 24 
December 2018 until 2 January 2019. This is traditionally a quiet time as many members 
have their annual close-down at this time. 
 
To assist the department, it would be helpful if members submitted any requests for 
annual and long service leave calculations prior to 21 December 2018.   
 
It would also assist if members take note of articles in the Update explaining any 
business operating restrictions applicable for public holidays over the Christmas/New 
Year period and public holidays pay entitlements for employees who work on the public 
holidays. 

 


